
 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

WEEKLY EBULLETIN FOR DECEMBER 12, 2014 

 legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

Grade 8 Parent Information Night 
Markham District High School Grade 8 Parent Information Night for December 11, 2014 was postponed and 
rescheduled for Thursday, January 8, 2015, from 7-9 pm. 

Intermediate Band Performance at MDHS 
The intermediate band performed in our Remembrance Day assembly in November and more recently, 
played at a feeder school concert in December at Markham District High School.  The students represented 
their school admirably in their fantastic playing, and also in their deportment.  It was exciting to see the 
students perform in the same program as some of their future high school friends that they haven't met yet, 
but soon will!  Well done, intermediates! 

Message From Our Trustee 
As we near the end of 2014, I hope everyone has had a great school year so far and found opportunities to 
get involved with the life of the school.  Partnerships with families are essential to student achievement and 
well-being, and to creating a caring and supportive learning environment in which students can thrive. 
 

There are many ways for families to get involved – from volunteering with the school and getting involved 
with the school council to attending school events, communicating with your child’s teacher and supporting 
learning at home.  However you choose to get involved, know that you are making a difference. 
 

Earlier this year, the Board of Trustees reviewed and revised our Multi-Year Plan, the plan which guides 
system direction. The plan continues to have a sharp focus on student achievement and well-being, the 
delivery of effective and sustainable educational programs and the stewardship of Board resources.   
 

Thanks to your support and the hard work and commitment of our staff, students, families and community 
partners, we continue to move forward in achieving our goals.  As an elected trustee and an advocate for 
high quality public education, I am committed to ensuring the highest quality public education possible for 
our students and their families. 
 

Best wishes to everyone for a safe and happy holiday season and a wonderful start to the new year. I hope 
you are able to enjoy time with family and friends. 
 

Juanita Nathan 

Tree of Wishes for Yellow Brick House & Markham Food Bank Donations Update 
Our sincere thanks for all the donations for the Yellow Brick House and Markham Food Bank.  We are 
continuing to collect donations for the Markham Food Bank.  Mr. Chin’s class has been keeping a close eye 
on the number of items donated and they are hoping to reach 601 items representing 1 item per student at 
our school.  Please continue to drop off food bank donations in the large crate in our front hall.  Thank you. 
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MRS SARTOR & MS SACCO’S CLASS AT RIPLEY’S ACQUARIUM FIELD TRIP 
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